
Good Evening Richey Families, 

By now you know Red Clay has “paused” all face to face learning and students will be 
remote beginning Monday, December 7th. ​Students should not report to the building on 
Monday.​ Your family will receive information today instead of Sunday. 

● Accelerated Learning Program-​There is no change in your child’s program​, the 
amount of time students will experience daily or conference times. 

● Current Remote/Zoom Students​-​There is no change in your program.​ They will 
maintain their current teacher and schedule. These students are not permitted to 
“switch” teachers. They must keep their current zoom homeroom assignment.  

● Face-to-Face Students​-These students are now remote/zoom students and ​will 
have their current teacher​. Students will have their face-to-face teacher on zoom. 
Your child’s teacher's current homeroom teacher will share the zoom link and 
student schedule through DoJo prior to Monday. Please make sure you reestablish 
your child's learning spot. 

Families do not have the option to switch zoom teachers. 

All Richey Students:​  Wednesday, is still an asynchronous day. (Independent student 
activities and small groups per teacher request.) 

School Office Hours During The “Pause”  (302) 992-5535 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday 

8:00-3:30 (last appointment) 

Spanish support will be available daily. 

Technology Bus Support: 

 The technology bus will have two locations daily during the “pause”. 

 WEDNESDAY 12/2,  12/9, 12/16 

9:30am-11:30am 

Warner Elementary 

801 W. 18th Street Wilmington, DE 19802 

Check-in at the auditorium entrance 

1:00pm-3:00pm 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/_MUoa-zRCafuNq4YiSuvVg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhq-HDP0QlaHR0cHM6Ly9nb28uZ2wvbWFwcy9EQXMza1BnbzhES25OYTV0NVcHc2Nob29sbUIKAEdDrspfZjPM8lIfbWljaGVsZS5jcmFpZ0ByZWRjbGF5LmsxMi5kZS51c1gEAAAAAQ~~


Brandywine Springs School 

2916 Duncan Road Wilmington, DE 19808 

Meal Support for Families: 

Will be provided...More information to come.  

School Choice:   

Next week 5th-grade families should receive a letter from the Choice Office.  This letter will 
inform you of your child’s School Assignment (based on feeder pattern) for next year and 
the steps to take for Choice for 2020 2021.  Choice deadlines are firm.  Go to the website 
for timelines and information. ​https://www.redclayschools.com/choice 

Thank you in advance for doing all you can to keep your child(ren) focused during remote 
learning. We will miss seeing our students face-to-face, but Mr. Johnson and I look forward 
to remaining connected to our families despite this interruption. 

Mrs. Armstrong 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/T1CKgRVT8TAzMihuCGmmnA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhq-HDP0QlaHR0cHM6Ly9nb28uZ2wvbWFwcy9hSmlaREVpNlNybWdSR3NDOVcHc2Nob29sbUIKAEdDrspfZjPM8lIfbWljaGVsZS5jcmFpZ0ByZWRjbGF5LmsxMi5kZS51c1gEAAAAAQ~~
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